
-NEWS AT THE HAVEN-
We are kicking off the summer with our gar-

dening study. We will use children's questions as

the basis of our investigations and learn how to

plan and care for a garden, how gardens grow,

who helps gardens grow, how gardens help

people and the environment, and how to

harvest a garden. At home you can take walks

around your neighborhood with your child to

look for gardens. Examine any gardens you find

and talk about the different types of plants they

contain. If you are unable to find a garden in

your area, visit a local garden center to look at

plants and gardening supplies. Invite your child

to share what he or she is learning about

gardens by caring for a plant in your home or

garden. Herb plants such as basil and chives are

generally easy to find and care for, but feel free

to choose whatever kind of plant you'd like.

 

        Missy Sjolin

-REMINDERS-
Please, let us know if you child's

schedule is changing for the

summer months!
 

Preschool Graduation will be Friday,

June 11th: A-H: 9:15 AM, I-P: 10:00

AM and Q-Z:10:45 AM
 

We are excited to announce there

are many planned field trips for a

school-age program throughout

the summer. Please, keep your eyes

out for sign up sheets to get your

child signed up to attend.
 

-EVENTS-
6/8 - Best Friends Day- Make a

card for your best friend!
6/11 - Preschool Graduation

6/17 - Magic Show
6/18 - National Picnic Day- We
will have lunch as a picnic in

each classroom
6/20 - Happy Father’s Day

6/24 - Planting Grass Preschool
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